
Item C6
Recognition of Captain Terry Leslie of the Fire Department for the 
NE EMS Educators Association "Paramedic of the Year" Award
Captain Terry Leslie was awarded "Paramedic of the Year" by the NE EMS Educators 
Association at a conference held in Columbus last weekend. The Mayor and City Council will 
recognize Terry for his outstanding efforts and knowledge in the Emergency Medical 
Services that he provides for the City.
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Certificate of Appreciation 
 
 

Awarded to: 
 

Terry Leslie 
 

For your recognition as Paramedic of the Year. 
This award is a true reflection of your dedication to your profession. 

 
 
 
                 
          Mayor, Ken Gnadt                     RaNae Edwards, City Clerk  


